

Dear Stakeholder

It has come to our attention that someone is sending WhatsApp messages pretending to be the CEO of TETA, **Ms Maphefo Anno-Frempong**.

Please be advised that the CEO will never use WhatsApp to request company information or to solicit any form of funding. She adheres to strict communication protocols and will always engage via official channels. Any request for sensitive or critical information will be made formally, often through her Personal Assistant.

If you receive a suspicious message claiming to be from the CEO, please double-check the number and contact her PA directly via phone or email before taking any action. Failing to verify information can lead to to compromising sensitive information and unnecessary risks.

Let's stay vigilant for any similar messages from other executives and protect the integrity of our organisation and our personal safety.

Kind regards, **Thabiso Mokoetla** *TETA Marketing & Communications*Thabisom@teta.org.za